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Hi Emily,
 
I think I sent this to you before and you were going to chase why it wasn’t on the queue yet. I then got an

email from you on 26th July saying you were going to ask PSC/centralised services to close the review down on
URD so they could just log a new number and proceed with the variation. Hope this helps!
 
Cheers,
 

Installations Senior Permitting Officer, National Permitting Service ¨¨¨¨ Part of National Services E&B
Environment Agency | Trentside, Scarrington Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 5BR

Working Days : Monday-Friday 

Pronouns: she/her (Why is this here?)
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Help us to improve our service and complete our customer survey – click NPS Survey.
 
 

From: Steve Holding  
Sent: 07 July 2022 14:14
To: Blood-Halvorsen, Jemma 
Cc: George Longmuir 
Subject: FW: Biowaste Treatment Permit Review - Regulation 61 Notice - EA/EPR/EB3208HK/V002, EAWML
43702 Freeland Horticulture Limited at Wroot Road Composting Facility, Wroot Road, Finningley, Doncaster
DN9 3DU
 
Hi Jemma,
 
Please see the permit application forms and supporting docs attached.
 



Please advise on costings and further information required.
 
Kind regards
 
Steve
 

From: Steve Holding 
Sent: 10 June 2022 19:26
To: Blood-Halvorsen, Jemma 
Cc: George Longmuir 
Subject: RE: Biowaste Treatment Permit Review - Regulation 61 Notice - EA/EPR/EB3208HK/V002, EAWML
43702 Freeland Horticulture Limited at Wroot Road Composting Facility, Wroot Road, Finningley, Doncaster
DN9 3DU
 
Hi JEMMA.
 
I believe the application is in progress with our consultant Paul Taylor who you have had communication with
over the last few weeks.
 

I am on annual leave until the 27th June 22, will check on my return.
 
Kind regards
 
Steve
 

From: Blood-Halvorsen, Jemma  
Sent: 09 June 2022 16:14
To: Steve Holding 
Subject: RE: Biowaste Treatment Permit Review - Regulation 61 Notice - EA/EPR/EB3208HK/V002, EAWML
43702 Freeland Horticulture Limited at Wroot Road Composting Facility, Wroot Road, Finningley, Doncaster
DN9 3DU
 
Hi Steve,
 
Have you submitted an application to vary to installations yet? I can’t see anything on our work queue but I am
aware that there is a significant delay with PSC logging applications so it may be that you have submitted an
application and it has not been logged yet.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Jemma Blood-Halvorsen
Permitting Officer, National Permitting Service ¨¨¨¨ Part of National Services E&B
Environment Agency | Trentside, Scarrington Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 5BR

Working Days : Monday-Friday 

Pronouns: she/her (Why is this here?)
 







 
Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this
message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We
have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before
opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of
Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any
Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for
business purposes.
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